Blount County Government

TO: Blount County Commissioners

FROM: Jeff Headrick
Blount County Highway Superintendent

RE: Additional Funding to increase Highway and Bridge Maintenance
DATE: January 27, 2023

The Blount County Highway Department is requesting an increase to the Highway and Bridge
Maintenance budget into Asphalt Hot Mix so that additional roads may be paved during this
budget year. The additional monies are requested due to the cost of materials increase from
previous years. Therefore. in order to meet the desired paved roads for fiscal year 22/23, the
additional monies are needed. Paving the desired roads are in the best interest for the Blount
County citizens to make the roads as safe as possible for travel.



